I wish to extend my warmest
congratulations to you on your appointment as the Commander
of the Estonian Division.

Your new role signifies not only your personal
achievement but also the trust and confidence placed in you by
your Country.

On a personal note, I am convinced that under
your command, the Estonian Division will continue to excel and
uphold the highest standards of professionalism and I am
confident that your leadership will further enhancing the
relationship between our Armed Forces, proven in many years
of shared operations and initiatives.

While expressing the assurances of my highest
esteem and consideration, I wish you all the best for your new

challenging appointment.
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